

Dear Parents and Carers,

For the past two weeks we have been creating our own stories called 'helicopter stories'. The children tell their story to a teacher and we write it down as they say it. Then the class act out the story before the end of the day. It has been really interesting to hear our children's wonderful ideas and we are excited to see how their understanding of story structures changes as the term goes on. Your child could tell you one at home and you could write it down?

We received a letter yesterday from one of 'The three little pigs'. Two of the pigs are missing!! Where could they be? Next week we will be investigating and trying to catch the culprit! We have been pretending to be the wolf and the pigs this week. Can your child tell you any of the lines and try to change their voice?

Thank you to all of the children who dressed up for World Book Day yesterday. We had a lovely day reading Julia Donaldson books and the children loved talking about their costumes and characters. We made stick man biscuits which we hope they enjoyed at home! They certainly liked decorating them!!

Finally, thank you to all of the parents who came to the Phonics workshop on Monday. We had really positive feedback and we hope that it will help you to support your child at home.

We hope you all have a lovely weekend and would like to thank you for your continued support.

Thank you again from all of the Nursery team!





